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Hiawatha church burglary being investigated 
(KNZA)--A Hiawatha church burglary is being investigating.

Hiawatha Police Chief John Defore, in a release, said officers took a report early
Tuesday afternoon of a burglary at the First United Methodist Church located at
410 Hiawatha Street.

Taken were electronic items.

Defore said officers are working to identify the suspects from surveillance camera
footage collected from the church.

He said the case remains under investigation and will be forwarded to the Brown
County Attorney for the filing of charges.
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